
THE COLORADO BASIN ROUNDTABLE 
C/O P.O. BOX 1120 

GLENWOOD SPRINGS, COLORADO 
81602 

 
   
 
November 4, 2011 
 
Todd Doherty  
COLORADO WATER CONSERVATION BOARD 
1580 Logan Street, Suite 600 
Denver, CO   80203 
 
Dear Todd: 
 
The Colorado Basin Roundtable voted at its October 24, 2011, meeting to approve our 
Education Committee’s request for a $29,700 grant from the CBRT Basin Funds of the 
Water Supply Reserve Account.  
 
The money, pending CWCB approval, will help fund a comprehensive, two-year 
outreach program by the Roundtable, assisted by the Water Center at Colorado Mesa 
University 
  
The vote was unanimous. There was no dissent.  
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Jim Pokrandt 
Chair, Colorado Basin Roundtable    
 
 
Attachment: CFWE grant application, budget sheet 


